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CITY COUNCIL MEETING November 17, 2021 Hon.

Stephanie D. Coleman, 16th Ward

BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF CHICAGO

Section 1:    Section 10-20-430 of the Municipal Code of Chicago, the Commissioner of

Transportation is hereby authorized and directed to exempt Inner-City Muslim Action Network

(IMAN) 1203 West 63rd Street, Chicago, IL 60636, from the provisions requiring barriers as a

prerequisite to prohibit alley ingress and egress to parking facilities for premise address.

Section 2:    This ordinance shall take effect and be in force from and after its passage and publication.

STEPHANIE D. COLEMAN Alderman, 16th Ward

November 3, 2021

Gia Biagi, Commissioner Chicago Department
of Transportation 2 N. LaSalle Street, Suite
1110 Chicago, Illinois 60602
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File #: O2021-4955, Version: 1

RE: SUPPORT OF ALLEY ACCESS

Please accept this letter as a show of support for Inner-City Muslim Action Network (IMAN) and their
request for alley access at 1203 W 63rd Street, Chicago, IL 60636.

I will introduce an ordinance for alley ingress and egress at the next City Council meeting, scheduled in
November 2021. I expect it to go to the committee, be passed at the subsequent Council meeting, and
permits to be issued "pending passage" of the ordinance.

SDC/cs

If you have any further questions feel free to contact Cynthia Stephens or Thomas Townsend of my staff at
(773) 306-1981 or via email at Cynthia.Stephens@cityofchicago.org
<mailto:Cynthia.Stephens@cityofchicago.org> or Thomas.Townsend@cityofchicago.org
<mailto:Thomas.Townsend@cityofchicago.org>.
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